
 

 Celebrating 10 Years of Deliciousness at Our Cafeteria! 

Dear Parents and/or Guardians, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well and you are excited for the upcoming school year. We are thrilled to announce that 
The Red Bowl Cafeteria will be re-opening its doors on Tuesday, September 5th, 2023 (right after the Labour Day 
weekend). As we prepare to embark on another year of nourishing young minds and bodies, we have even more exciting 
news to share: this year marks the 10th anniversary of our beloved cafeteria! We are overwhelmed with gratitude for 
your continued support and trust in us. 
 
With the start of this new school year, we're introducing some changes to enhance the cafeteria experience for both 
students and parents. As part of our commitment to providing quality meals, we have adjusted the lunch price to $6.50 
per meal. We believe this change will enable us to maintain the high standard of ingredients and preparation that our 
community deserves. 
 
We're excited to bring back the meal card and snack card options for this school year. The meal card, priced at $65 for 
10 meals, and the snack card, priced at $10 for 10 snacks, will be available for purchase. These cards provide a 
convenient and cost-effective way to ensure your child enjoys delicious, balanced meals and snacks throughout the 
school week. Please note that we will no longer be offering free lunches or snacks. We understand that these changes 
might raise questions, and we encourage you to reach out if you have any concerns and/or inquiries.  
 
In terms of payment, we kindly request that you consider using Interac transfer as your preferred payment method.  

 
Question:  School of (YOUR CHILD’S NAME) 
Answer:  Parkview 

Cheques should be made payable to Christine Beaulieu. 
 
As a reminder, our menu will follow a 6-week rotation, ensuring that your children has a variety of nutritious and 
appetizing options to choose from. Additionally, fresh sandwiches and salads will be available every day, offering an 
even wider selection to suit different tastes and dietary preferences. 
 
Should you have any questions, suggestions, or special dietary considerations, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Your feedback is very valuable in helping us maintain a cafeteria that meets the needs of our students and their families. 
 
We look forward to celebrating this milestone year with all of you and continuing to serve meals that keep our students 
nourished and ready for success. Here's to another 10 years of deliciousness! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
CHRISTINE BEAULIEU The cook 
579.488.8877 thecook@theredbowl.ca 
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